
WHAT I HOPE TO BRING

R O X Y  B I R D S A L L
K P A  S e c r e t a r y  M a n i f e s t o

I have held a number of roles within the Students' Union and

University and am currently working as a Wellbeing Ambassador,

both planning and delivering Wellbeing Wednesday events. I am

also the Students' Union's Postgraduate Officer and am working in

conjunction with Student Services and the KPA organising a week

of events exploring and promoting Postgraduate wellbeing. 

I am a reliable and experienced member of the Keele Postgraduate

community and I hope to be able to give my time to the KPA in the

role of Secretary.

ABOUT ME

I will bring to the role my communication and organizational skills, 

ensuring that association members are kept well informed of 

events and that meeting minutes and agendas are accurately and 

comprehensively kept. As the KPA Secretary is also a Trustee, I feel 

my professional work as a counsellor, which requires a high degree 

of trustworthiness and ethical behaviour, makes me an ideal 

candidate. 

I am passionate about the experience of Postgraduate students and 

ensuring that Postgraduates receive the same level of support, 

resources, and opportunities that are offered to Undergraduates. 

This is the aim of my current work organising PG Wellbeing Week 

which will be commencing on the 21st of May! 

I also hope to help the KPA become an increasingly diverse 

community by working with the Equality & Diversity Officer to 

reach out to LGBT+ and BME PG students.


